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March 23, 2022 
 

NOTICE OF UTILITY DATA 
 
 

RE: Energy Decarbonization Impacts and Pathways, U-210553 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The attached documents are data files received from Puget Sound Energy, Northwest Natural 
Gas Company, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation, and Avista Utilities. Each utility provided data 
for 2019 and some additionally included data for 2020 and 2021. The data identifies: 

• Natural gas consumption, by county and sector (residential, commercial, industrial) 
• Number of customers, by county and sector (residential, commercial, industrial) 

  
This data will be used by the consulting team retained for the Energy Decarbonization Impacts 
and Pathways project to inform their modeling work. The model will use 2019 as its baseline 
year.    

If you have any questions, please contact Commission Policy Advisor Nora Hawkins at (360) 
664-1207, or by email at nora.hawkins@utc.wa.gov. 
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